
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

There is an opportunity to purchase a collared t-shirt for those students studying GCSE 

and BTEC PE. I must stress that this is not compulsory but we feel it does help to give 

the students a greater sense of identity. Students would be able to wear these t-shirts in 

their examination lessons. In particular, the t-shirts will be very useful during their 

external moderation because each shirt will have their surname on the back. 

 

The cost of the collared t-shirt is £23.00.  Please be aware that the sizes listed below are 

adult sizes, so may come up quite big. We do have sample sizes in the PE office should 

your child wish to try some on to find their right size. If you would like to purchase a t-

shirt you can pay via the online payment system.  Alternatively a cheque, made payable 

to Sackville School, may be sent in.  Please complete the reply slip below and return with 

your payment to the finance office no later than Wednesday 1st February to enable us to 

process the order as quickly as possible.  

 

Owing to our previous supplier MKK going into liquidation, we are moving to a new 

supplier.  We have worked closely with them to make the t-shirts as close as possible to 

our previous design. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs G Sands 

Teacher of PE 

 

………………………………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………… 

 

To: finance office 

 

Name of student………………………………………………………………..…………..    Form……………………….. 
 

I would like to purchase a collared t-shirt. 

 

I have paid via the online payment system/I enclose a cheque for £23.00 made payable 

to Sackville School (please delete as appropriate). 

 

Course: GCSE PE/BTEC PE (please circle) 

 

Size:   age 13-14  XS  S   M  

  

 

Parent/Carer (please sign) …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Carer (please print) …………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 


